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Division Leader 

BUTCH TONGATE 
Cabinet Secretary 

J.C. BORREGO 
Deputy Secretary 

William S. Goodrum 
Manager 
DOE-NNSA 
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Environmental Protection and Compliance Division 
Los Alamos National Security, LLC 

3747 West Jemez Rd, MS A316 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

P.O. Box 1663, MS K491 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 

RE: DEMOLITION NOTIFICATION FOR QUARTER ENDING 
SEPTEMBER 30, 2018 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY 
EPA ID #NM0890010515 
HWB-LANL-MISC 

Dear Messrs. Goodrum and Torres: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department 
of Energy (DOE) and its field offices, the National Nuclear Security Administration Los Alamos 
Field Office (NA-LA) and the DOE- Environmental Management Los Alamos Field Office 
(EM-LA), along with Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS), and Newport News Nuclear 
BWXT-Los Alamos, LLC (N3B) (collectively, the Permittees) Demolition Notification for 
Quarter Ending September 30, 2018 for Los Alamos National Laboratory, dated and received 
June 28, 2018, and referenced by EPC-DO-18-224, LA-UR-18-25175. 

As stated by the Permittees, investigations are not complete at several Solid Waste Management 
Units (SWMUs) and Areas of Concern (AOCs) located within 50 feet of the buildings proposed 
for demolition. The Permittees state that they will ensure that the sampling locations and depths 
proposed in the approved work plans are not affected by these activities. In the case of adverse 
impacts to the SWMUs/AOCs where investigations are not complete, the Permittees must 
document all demolition activities that affect any SWMUs or AOCs in detail so that any impacts 
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on work proposed at the SWMUs/AOCs can be identified and evaluated. 

The Permittees must provide a copy of demolition reports, if prepared, to NMED within 30 days 
after the reports are complete in accordance with Permit Section 1.17.3. 

Please contact Mitchell Schatz of my staff at (505) 476-6051, should you have any questions. 

~ 
ohn E. Kieling \ ' 

Chief ~ 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
S. Briley, NMED HWB 
M. Schatz, NMED HWB 
L. King, EPA 6PD-N 
K. Armijo, NA-LA 
D. Rhodes, EM-LA 
C. Juarez, EPC-WMP 
P. Padilla, EPC-WMP 
F. Lockhart, N3B 
P. Maestas, N3B 
locatesteam@lanl.gov 
emla.docs@em.doe.gov 

File: 2018 LANL, Building Demolition Activities for Quarter Ending September 30, 2018. 
LANL-MISC 
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From: Martinez, Cynthia, NMENV
To: steve.goodrum@nnsa.doe.gov; Torres, Enrique
Cc: Kieling, John, NMENV; Dhawan, Neelam, NMENV; Briley, Siona, NMENV; Schatz, Mitchell, NMENV;

"king.laurie@epa.gov"; karen.armijo@nnsa.doe.gov; "david.rhodes@nnsa.doe.gov"; Juarez, Catherine L; Padilla,
Patrick L; frazer.lockhart@em-la.doe.boc; pamela.maestas@em-la.doe.gov; locatesteam; emla.docs@em.doe.gov

Subject: Letter to Mr. Goodrum and Mr. Torres
Date: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 1:57:50 PM
Attachments: LANL 2018- Bldg. Demolition Activities for Quarter Ending Sept. 30, 2018 LANL-Misc.pdf

Good Afternoon,
Please open attachment.
 
Cynthia Martinez
New Mexico Environment Department
Hazardous Waste Bureau
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Bldg.1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
Phone 505-476-6000
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July 11,2018


William S. Goodrum Enrique Torres
Manager Division Leader
DOE-NNSA Environmental Protection and Compliance Division
Los Alamos Field Office Los Alamos National Security, LLC
3747 West Jemez Rd, MS A316 P.O. Box 1663, MS K491
Los Alamos, NM $7544 Los Alamos, NM $7545


RE: DEMOLITION NOTIFICATION FOR QUARTER ENDING
SEPTEMBER 30, 2018
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY
EPA ID #NMO$90010515
HWB-LANL-MISC


Dear Messrs. Goodnim and Torres:


The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department
of Energy (DOE) and its field offices, the National Nuclear Security Administration Los Alamos
Field Office (NA-LA) and the DOE - Environmental Management Los Alamos Field Office
(EM-LA), along with Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS), and Newport News Nuclear
BWXT-Los Alamos, LLC (N3B) (collectively, the Permittees) Demolition Nottfication for
Quarter Ending September 30, 2018for Los Alamos National Laboratory, dated and received
June 28, 2018, and referenced by EPC-DO-18-224, LA-UR-1$-25175.


As stated by the Permittees, investigations are not complete at several Solid Waste Management
Units (SWMUs) and Areas of Concern (AOCs) located within 50 feet of the buildings proposed
for demolition. The Permittees state that they will ensure that the sampling locations and depths
proposed in the approved work plans are not affected by these activities. In the case of adverse
impacts to the SWMUs/AOCs where investigations are not complete, the Permittees must
document all demolition activities that affect any SWMUs or AOCs in detail so that any impacts
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on work proposed at the SWMUs/AOCs can be identified and evaluated.


The Permittees must provide a copy of demolition reports, if prepared, to NMED within 30 days


after the reports are complete in accordance with Permit Section 1.17.3.


Please contact Mitchell Schatz of my staff at (505) 476-6051, should you have any questions.


cc: N. Dhawan, NMED HWB
S. Briley, NMED HWB
M. Schatz, NMED HWB
L. King, EPA 6PD-N
K. Armijo, NA-LA
D. Rhodes, EM-LA
C. Juarez, EPC-WMP
P. Padilla, EPC-WMP
F. Lockhart, N3B
P. Maestas, N3B
locatesteam@lanl.gov
emla.docs @em.doe.gov


File: 2018 LANL, Building Demolition Activities for Quarter Ending September 30, 2018.


LANL-MISC


E. Kieling
Chief
Hazardous Waste Bureau








